
MOST IMMEDIATE 
 

 
 

 

 
GOVERNMENT OF KHYBER PAKHTUNKHWA 

FINANCE DEPARTMENT 

 

                    Dated Pesh: the 12th December, 2017 
  

PRESS RELEASE 
 

Correction of Payroll data 
 
 

 Provincial government of Khyber Pakhtunkhwa has implemented Integrated 

Financial Management Information System (IFMIS) for preparation of budget and 

processing of payroll to enhance the monitoring potential and ensure transparency. But it 

has been observed that requisite information of some employees are missing to complete 

the system requirement for processing of their payroll. 

 

2. In this backdrop, department wise list of employees having missing HR information 

has been uploaded on the website of Finance Department and can be retrieved through 

link www.financekpp.gov.pk/infodesk/pressreleases 

 

3. It is, therefore, requested that the concerned departments/ employees may 

provide the missing information to FMIU, Finance Department, Civil Secretariat Peshawar 

latest by 25th December, 2017 after reconciliation/ rectification from the respective 

Account offices otherwise their payroll will remain withheld till the provision of requisite 

information. 


